
Service2 A803 ENU 4/08
Technical Information

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle
Safety Act.

Porsche AG, the manufacturer, has decided that a defect relating to motor vehicle safety exists in certain
Porsche Cayenne V6 model year 2008 vehicles.

Our records indicate that you are the Owner of a Porsche Cayenne V6 vehicle involved in this recall
campaign. On your Porsche vehicle, a fuel line in the plenum panel area may contact the rear engine
compartment cover on your vehicle. Relative movements of the engine while driving may cause knocking
noises and may result in visible signs of chafing on this fuel line. The fuel line may start to leak over
the service life of the vehicle. If there are visible signs of chafing on the fuel line, the fuel line must be
replaced.

To prevent any danger arising from igniting fuel, the routing of the fuel line must be changed and an addi-
tional spacer ring must be fitted on the fuel line on your vehicle.

Please note Federal Regulation requires that any vehicle lessor receiving this recall notice must forward a
copy of this notice to the lessee within ten days.

You should arrange for an appointment with your Porsche dealer as soon as possible to have the required
inspection and or repair performed. The necessary tools to perform this recall will be available at the
Porsche dealer of your choice. The parts required for this work will be available at your Porsche dealer.
The estimated time to perform this recall campaign is approximately 1 hour. Please allow yourself and
your Porsche dealer additional time to complete the repairs.

If your Porsche dealer is unable to perform this inspection and or repair within a reasonable period of
time, you may call or write:

Porsche Cars North America, Inc., 980 Hammond Drive, Suite 1000, Atlanta, Georgia 30328
Attention: Customer Commitment, Telephone: 1- (800) Porsche (1 800 767-7243)

If you had this repair performed before you received this letter, you may be eligible to receive reim-
bursement for the cost of obtaining a pre-notification remedy of the problem associated with this recall.
Also, please be aware that this recall must still be performed on your vehicle.

At your option, you may notify the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200
New Jersey Avenue, SE., Washington, DC 20590; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-
327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience this Customer Campaign may cause, and hope you understand
our interest in performing this work promptly so that you can be satisfied with your Porsche automobile.
There are no costs to you and the repair is free-of-charge. Please accept our apologies for this unplanned
service visit.

Sincerely,
Tim Quinn
Vice President, AfterSales
Porsche Cars North America, Inc.

Feb 15, 2008
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